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October 14, 2008

Mr. Richard M. Jones
Department of Public Works
City of Racine

730 Washington Ave.
Racine, WI 53403

Re: Use of Michigan Boulevard Parking Lot

Dear Mr. Jones:

Globe Contractors, Inc. requests an extension of time for the use of the above site into the
2009 construction season. We currently have a conditional approval for the use of the
site through 11-01-08.

We are using the site for two projects in Racine; Contract #32-08 & #33-08. If approved
we would like to use the site for other Racine projects within the next year.

Your favorable consideration of this request is greaﬂy appreciated. If you have any

questions or need additional information, please contact me at our office.

Sincerely,

R ot O OS2
Robert D. Olson

President
Globe Contractors, Inc.
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